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A.G.M.
A time and date has been set for our first A.G.M.  It will be on Tuesday 31st July at 2pm  in the 
Shed.  All members are welcome to have an input but our rules at this stage only allow for full 
members to vote.
Kevin will not be seeking re-election to the position of Chairman and also as Shed Co-ordinator.
Any member interested in taking on these rolls can talk to Kevin to get an overview of these 
positions, or let Dave Ellis know.

CHANNEL COURT JOBS
The ticket barrel is now finished and has been delivered to Centre Management.  Thanks to the 
many members who had an input into the project.  The finished article looks really great and 
Channel Court Management are extremely pleased with the effort.
The supply of the material for the Christmas Sleigh is a long way behind but we still have plenty 
of time to complete the project.



NURSING HOME VISITS
Snug Village will be bringing four residents to the Shed on the third Tuesday of each month 
starting in June.
St. Ann’s will be doing the same on the second and forth Tuesday of each month also starting in 
June. St. Ann’s will be doing a trial run on Tuesday 29th May.
If any members are available between 10am and noon on these Tuesdays your help would be 
much appreciated.

C.P.R. KITS
We have been supplied by the N.S.W. Ambulance Service through The AUSTRALIAN MEN’S 
SHED ASSOC. a C.P.R. kit.  Any member can borrow the kit so they can learn C.P.R. at home or 
maybe we can organise a session at the Shed.  See Kevin for more details.

FUND RAISING
We need to mantain a healthy financial position.  Any ideas for fund raising would be appreciated.
We have the opportunity to have a display at Channel Court later in the year and we can run a 
Christmas Raffle.  Channel Court Management would like the prizes to be made at the Shed, any 
ideas please see Kevin.

SOUND PROOFING
You will have noticed the ceiling has been sprayed by ECO FOAM TASMANIA.  This is a Poly 
Urethane Foam that will help keep the heat in and the cold and noise out.  This must be good stuff 
as it is used in the space shuttle and most aircraft.  It will roughly half our power bill per year.

MONTHLY BBQ
The next lunch time BBQ will be on Thursday 31st May.

“ Age is not important unless you're a cheese. ”
-Helen Hayes


